
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chelsea Beach Resident’s Association, Inc 

September-November 2016    CBRA, P.O. Box 1158, Pasadena, MD  21122 

Family Friendly, Desirable, Water Privileged 800 Home Community 

NEW!!!  www.ChelseaBeach.org  Email: ChelseaBeachAssn@gmail.com NEW!!! 

News/comments: Contact Kim Johnson,  
Communications Mgr, at 410-429-0606 or 
email at  chelseabeachassn@gmail.com 

   

       

CBRA Officers 

 
President- Judy Bart 

Vice President- Kathie Clark 
Treasurer- Cindy Martin 

Secretary- Laura Slattery 
Member-At-Large- Laura Schaeffer 

 

        

                               LATEST NEWS  
 
 

 This newsletter is going digital in 2017!  Sign 
up now to get it delivered to your inbox at  
www.ChelseaBeach.org and stay current with 
events, news and happenings in our community! 

 Have something to sell? Looking for a great 
plumber? Want to connect with your neighbors? 
Join us on www.NextDoor.com 

 Dumpsters will be available at the boat ramp 
this year on September 30- October 1, 2016.   
Alternative date, courtesy of Magothy Beach 
Improvement Association(MBIA) - September 
10th, 2016 from 8am-1pm, location All the way 
down Magothy Beach on the left across from 
the After Deck. 

 Boaters please make sure to display the blue 
card on your dash when using the boat ramp so 
it is visible from outside your vehicle. 
 

 

  

  

Volunteers Help Make 
Chelsea Beach a  

Great Place to Live! 
Please consider supporting 
your community by donating 
a little of your time and 
talents.  We are looking for 
people to help with the 
following areas: 
  
 Boat Ramp/Fishing 

Hole/Nature Trail 
 Social Activities & 

Events (Adults & 
Kids) 

 Membership 
 Community 

Improvement/ 
Beautification 

 Communications/ 
Social Media/ 
Newsletter/Website 
 

 

 CBRA Meeting 

 
Wednesday, September 7, 2016 at       
6:30 pm at the Magothy/Chelsea   
Community Lutheran Church. 
Agenda items to be discussed: 
 

 Fall Festival 

 Mosquito Spraying 

 Playground Improvements 

 CBRA Committees 

 Volunteering 

 NewsletterMembership 

 Boat Ramp and Fishing 

Hole 

 Finance Report 

 Community Concerns 

 

More Info!! Turn Over 

http://www.chelseabeach.org/
mailto:ChelseaBeachAssn@gmail.com
mailto:chelseabeachassn@gmail.com
http://www.chelseabeach.org/
http://www.nextdoor.com/


Church News 

MCCL Church Sunday School starts up on 

Sunday, September 11, 2106, September 7 

2016 from 9:15AM-10:15AM.  Ages 4 years 

old through elementary school. 

      For more info contact Susan Miller, Sunday School Chairman: 410-868-5035 

1st Annual CBRA 

    FallFest  
 

Join us for our first neighborhood fall celebration. Meet new 

neighbors, and be part fun of the fun! We will have a chili 

cook-off, cornhole, activities for kids, tables, music, and more. 

Please bring your chair, cooler, and a dish to share. 

 
 

Want to enter your chili into the cook-off?  

Please contact Laura Schaeffer 

(443)286-0570  

 
 

We Hope to See You There! 

 

Saturday 10/8 

12:00pm-4:00pm  

Park on C & D Streets, Fallfest on Strohm Drive and 

Playground  


